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Letter of Consent

The Korea Falconers Association strongly supports the extended nomination of
“Falconry” on the Representative List of UNESCO Intangible Cultural Heritage of

Humanity.

The Association has carried out a variety of activities related to falconry in and out of
the country, such as participating in International Symposium on Asian Raptors to
discuss preservation and management of raptors; providing a program at Daejeon
ICH Transmission Experience School; and regular demonstrations of falconry held in
collaboration with the Cultural Heritage Administration. You can see the details of our

activities in the additional documents we submitted.

The Korea Falconers Association sincerely hopes that falconry will succeed in its
extended nomination for on the Representative List of the Intangible Cultural

Heritage of Humanity.

Date: May 29, 2012
Name: President Park Yong-sun

Signature:
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Letter of Consent

The Traditional Falconry Association strongly supports the extended nomination of
“Falconry” on the Representative List of the Intangible Cultural Heritage of Humanity.

The Association has been actively engaged in various occasions, both local and
international, relating to falconry, including Gangneung Conference for Protection
and Cooperation of ICH, an international meeting for establishing information
networks for protection of ICH; an experience program at Jeonju Asia-Pacific ICH
Festival to celebrate the establishment of the World Intangible Heritage Center; and
demonstrations on a regular base in collaboration with the Cultural Heritage
Administration. We submitted documents containing detailed information on our

activities separately.

We sincerely hope that the extension of nomination of falconry on the
Representative List will be in success.

Date: March 28, May 28, 2012
Name: President Park Jeong-O
Signature:



